
 

 

 
 

August 31, 2021 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire have 
been invited to and will attend the Eau Claire City Council and County Board Listening Session 
on the disbursement of ARPA – Coronavirus Local Fiscal Recovery Funds.  This event will be held 
Thursday, September 9, 2021 beginning at 6 p.m. at the Pablo Center, 128 Graham Avenue,   
Eau Claire, Wisconsin.  Visitors will be required to complete a health questionnaire and wear     
a mask. 

 
This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the 

Wisconsin Statutes. 
  

CJMarohl 
CJ Marohl 

City Manager’s Office 
 
cc: News Media 

City Clerk 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 


